
24th March 2017 

Upcoming Events 

 Golden Lock Week—Monday 

10th June 

 Orange Tree Theatre (Y3) -   

Tuesday 11th June 

 Father’s Day Breakfast—Friday 

14th June 

 Wetland Centre (Y1) - Tuesday 

25th June 

 Year 2 Multi Skills Comp—

Tuesday 25th June 

 Wagamamma Trip (Fawn) -      

Friday 28th June 

 PTA Adults Summer Party—

Friday 28th June 

 Kew Gardens (Fawn) - Thursday 

4th July 

 Silent Auction @ St Margaret’s 

Fair—Saturday 6th July 

 Welcome Evening for New Par-

ents—Tuesday 9th July 

 Marble Hill Playcentre Visit—

Wednesday 10th July 

 BPET Celebration Event—Friday 

12th July—school closes at 

3.00pm—NO CLUBS or EVE OWLS 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

I do hope you all had a relaxing half-term and made good use of the additional INSET day on Monday.  

The children have all returned with renewed energy ready to tackle the final half term of the academic 

year. 

They also seem to have shot up in height over the holidays making it even more obvious that they are 

ready for the challenges the next academic year will bring! 

We are delighted to have a full team of teachers in place for September with both Miss Coward and 

Miss Mclellan (soon to be Mrs. Tucker) sharing the assistant head role whilst Mrs. Bracegirdle acts as 

head. 

We are excited to be welcoming three new teachers to the team—Mrs. Darby, Miss Bennett and Mrs. 

Zanini and will introduce you to them in the very near future. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Alison Colenso 

BPET Girls Football Tournament 

Before the half term holiday the Year 3 girls 

football team competed in a tournament 

with the six other schools within the Trust.  

The tournament was hosted by Watling Park 

School and we used their enviable AstroTurf 

pitches. 

The team won some games, lost some 

games and drew some games, but all came 

away with a medal and a sense of real 

achievement. 

 

 

 

 

 

3D Scanner 

 Mr Agarwal brought in 

his 3D scanner and the 

children experimented 

scanning various objects 

in the classroom and 

uploading to the laptops! 

Free Activity at Orleans House 

Gallery  
Date: 

Saturday 8 

and Sunday 

9 June 2019 

Time: 10am 

- 4.30pm 

each day 

Cost: FREE, drop-in activity in the grounds 

of Orleans House Gallery for all. 

 

Visitors will listen, imagine and make, 

inspired by the planet Neptune and past 

Richmond residents, Alexander Pope and 

Gustav Holst.  

 

Participants are invited to become ‘New 

Neptunists’ and to enter an imaginative 

space where they become future astro-

geologists searching for rare and beautiful 

rocks in the seas of Neptune itself. 

Following this imaginative journey, they are 

invited to take part in a craft session which 

relate back to the experience. 

 

For more information please click here.  

 

Golden Lock 

Cycle or Scoot next week and your ‘vehicle’ 

may be locked with the ‘golden lock’!  A 

prize each day is on offer! 

Deer Park School 

Rear of RACC 

Parkshot 

Richmond 

TW9 2RE 

Tel:  02083534248 

Email:  

info@deerparkschool.org.uk 

Please like our Facebook page! Please follow us on 

7th June 2019 

School Aims 
We aim to nurture confident,     

responsible, resilient learners 
who know how to keep safe; and 

to remain significantly above   
borough and national averages in 

attainment. 

https://www.orleanshousegallery.org/events/the-space-grotto-of-the-new-neptunistsoutdoor-interactive-installation/
https://www.facebook.com/DeerParkSchool
https://twitter.com/DeerParkSchool


Hot and Sunny Weather 

Now that summer is 
truly upon us please 
do make sure that 
your child has had 
sunscreen applied 
prior to coming to 
school.  We will 
supervise                 
re-applications at 
lunchtime, but are not able to apply directly 
on to your child. It would be enormously 
helpful if you only sent children with spray 
bottles of sunscreen. 

The children need their water bottles and 
we will encourage the children to drink 
often. 

We would also encourage children to bring 
sunhats and seek shade at lunchtime when 
it is really hot. 

 

 

 

Golden Ties! 

Before half term we awarded Charlie S in   
Roe Class the golden tie and this week he 
hands it over to Jess—also in Roe Class. The 
bow tie was awarded to Joshua. 

Charlie has demonstrated all the HEART       
Values. He is always happy to help others, and 
makes sure that everyone in the class is cared 
for and feeling happy. Charlie embodies what 
it is to be enthusiastic! He starts every day with 
a huge smile and is very polite, always saying 
good morning to everyone he meets.  

Jess exemplifies all of the HEART values of Deer 
Park School. She is extremely deserving of the 
golden tie for a second time because of her 
mature attitude, thoughtfulness and great 
sense of fun!  Jess brightens everyone’s day 
with her big smiles and  great sense of         
humour.  

Joshua shows all the values of Deer Park: 
most of all enthusiasm and happiness. His 
smile lights up everybody’s day. He is the 
most genuinely polite child one could ever 
meet. In sport, he excels and shows good 
sportsmanship and an incredible competitive 
spirit. In the classroom, he shows              
enthusiasm every single day and he never 
gives up even if he is in the learning pit.   
Joshua you are a delight to teach! You      
deserve this golden bow tie. 

Well done to all our golden awardees! 

E-Safety 

If we use the internet safely and follow 
the rules – it is a happy place to be. Mrs 
Colenso reminded everyone about how to 
stay safe on the internet—not sharing 
personal information like our name/age/
school/
address 
with people 
we didn’t 
know.  We 
reminded ourselves that if we stick to the 
rules the internet is a happy place to be 

Let’s focus on our school value of          
happiness as well as reminding ourselves 
to stay safe on the internet. 

Eid 

It was Eid Ul-Fitr on Tuesday and  in    
assembly Mrs Bracegirdle showed the 
children a video about the Muslim festival 
to celebrate the end of the holy month of 
Ramadan.  We also compared Eid to other 
religious festivals and talked about the 
British Value of Tolerance and how some 
people don’t like other people just      
because of their religion and that this isn’t 
tolerant. 

The behaviour target was focused on 
making Miss Lesley happy at lunchtimes 
by keeping the lunchroom tidy and the 
noise down! 

Week            
Commencing 

Fawn  Roe  Marsh Muntjac 

20.05.19 Anders Ollie Isla May Vit 

03.06.19 Devon Stefania Ynaelle Gabriela 

Stars of the Week! 

Wishing you a lovely weekend! 

The Deer Park Team 

Roe are unstoppable!  Will any class beat them?  Come on 

Fawn, Marsh and Muntjac! 

Attendance 

Week  Fawn  Roe  Marsh Muntjac 

20.05.19 95.0% 98.5% 98.5% 96.7% 

03.06.19 92.6% 97.1% 96.7% 95.2% 

  Fawn Roe Marsh Muntjac 

Posh 
pencil 

Maya 

Rufus 

Baris 

      

Green 
band 

      Vit 

Silver 
Band 

  Grace B   Lisset 

Gold 
Band 

    

Pen     

Posh Pencils, Bands and Pens 
HI! I’m BAS. (Be At School). I 
like to spend my days in the 
class with the best attendance. 
I’ll be in Roe Class next week! 



Sport, Science, 

Egyptians, Art, 

Construction,     

Drama—we        

certainly enjoy a 

very broad and 

creative          

curriculum! 


